
May 19, 2015 

Troop 344 is planning a mini high adventure trip open to all Scouts. It will include three day 

canoeing trip on the Pine River west of Cadillac Michigan.  The trip will be from July 5-8, 2015. 

We will depart Sunday, June 5 around noon, camp for three along the river, and return late 

afternoon on Wednesday, June 8. The cost for the trip has not yet been finalized, but will 

probably be around $140 for Scouts and any adults that want to join us.  Amounts and trip details 

should be finalized by our Potluck/Court of Honor at Harrison Park on May 26.The costs will 

cover the canoe and equipment rental, river access fees, transportation, camping fees, and food 

while in Michigan. Scouts will need money for meals while traveling to and from Michigan. 

Payments for the trip are due by our last meeting of the year on June 2, 2015. If you have any 

questions about this experience, contact one of the Scoutmasters. 

 

Please Note: We will hold a Potluck Supper to be followed by a Court of Honor at the Harrison 

Park open shelter house on May 26, 2015. Dinner will start at 6:00 PM with the Court of Honor 

to follow. We ask that each family bring a main dish and a dessert or salad to share. Drink and 

table service will be provided. In addition to the Court of Honor, we will finalize the details on 

all summer activities including: Summer Camp, Canoeing on the Pine River, Ansel Adams 

Wilderness High Adventure in California, and our fundraising activities at the Pemberville Fair. 

We hope to see every one there. 


